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BLAME IT ON THE RAIN, JANE 

Fall Festival street party has been CANCELLED 

Stay tuned for a substitute idea for dryer weather! 

Here’s an INDOOR event you can count on! 

The Bay Hills HOA Annual Meeting—October 8, 2015 

at Christ the King Lutheran Ministries Center (behind the 

Church building) 11220 Oakhurst Road, Largo. 

OPEN TO ALL HOME OWNERS IN BAY HILLS 

Schedule:  6:30 doors open for check-in and light refreshments 

                    7:00 special presentation by speaker from 

        Pinellas County Office of Consumer Protection 

             7:30 business meeting & election of directors for 

        2015-2016 

Attached envelope contains all the Annual Meeting documents 

Need a ride?  Call Peg Chiarelli at 727-542-1918 

So you haven’t been to an annual meeting for a while.  Why bother going 
this year?  The Board has tried to plan the Annual Meeting  to be Stress-
free, Simple, Satisfying and Sociable.   Here are some reasons to attend: 
  Refreshments and Name Tags (!) at check-in 
  Excellent program topics:  scams, identity theft, door-to-door sales, tips on 

charitable donations, home improvements, telemarketing fraud and more—with 
time for your questions 

  Helpful handouts, such as, “crib” sheet for understanding how Progressive 
Waste Solutions handles holiday pick-ups, neighborhood safety tips, & many 
useful brochures from Pinellas Consumer Protection 

 Printed Annual Report and Agenda 
 Some “rewarding” surprises 



President  Peg Chiarelli  542-1918  peggi@tampabay.rr.com 

Vice-President Gene Crookshanks 417-3557  gatormsu@tampabay.rr.com 

Sec’y/Treasurer Deb Sullivan 776-5919  sullivan_debra@ymail.com 

Director  Bob Schiffer 596-4828  bobschiffer@live.com 

Director  Marti Newman 596-6932  martiree1@aol.com 

Director  Britt Ganni  786-897-8872 sflbooks@yahoo.com 

Director  Jim Davis  596-6274  jim@jld-radcon.com

 

September  -  14574 Beechdale Ct (Prather) 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  THE WINNER! 

We all appreciate the effort of our neighbors 
keeping Bay Hills beautiful. 

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS— 

14599 Beechdale Ct (Willhoite) 

Have we missed you? Please let us know! 

BELOVED PETS—We have learned of 

the recent loss of several beloved pets 

in the neighborhood.  

Condolences to their 

bereaved owners. 

Got a gripe? 

Got a happy ending? 

Got a recipe? 

Got a question? 

Got family news? 

Got great Bay Hills pictures? 

 

The newsletter has space for 
YOU! Send your input to 
peggi@tampabay.rr.com 


